

Dear Resident/Property Owner,

As a part of the MnDOT Arcade St. and East 7th St. project, construction activities are scheduled to begin in your area. Starting **Mon, March 31**, two sections of Arcade St. will be closed between Frost Ave. and Wheelock Pkwy, and between Maryland Ave. and Magnolia Ave. until early summer. Follow the posted detour route via Payne Ave. (northbound) Edgerton St. (southbound).

During this closure, please expect:

- Local access to businesses and properties will be maintained.
- Intersections will close intermittently throughout the project area; however, no two
 consecutive intersections will be closed at the same time.
- Limited or no parking will be available on Arcade St. Parking on side streets will be available.

Call the project hotline at 651-728-4542 or email the project team at info@E7thArcade. com with questions or concerns.



